
 
Thank your for the update.  The process outlined in the attached letter is fine with me.  I am ccing records 
center to include the email, letter, and my response in the file for this docket. 
 
 
Karen M. Caille 
Administrative Law Judge 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
phone:  (360) 664-1136 
fax:         (360) 664-2654 
email: kcaille@wutc.wa.gov 

 
 
 

Krista Gross/WUTC  

05/23/2006 01:49 PM 

 

 
To 

Karen Caille/WUTC@WUTC 
cc 

Bob Cedarbaum/WUTC@WUTC, 
walt@olsenlawfirm.com, 
johnwoodring@woodringlaw.com, 
kdodge@perkinscoie.com, psedrs@perkinscoie.com, 
judyk@atg.wa.gov 

Subject 
Docket No. UE-051828 and UE-051966    

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Attached is an electronic copies of a letter to regarding settlement discussions in the above referenced 
dockets.  Hard copies will follow by US Mail.  If you have any problems accessing this document, please 
contact me.   
 

 
 
Krista L. Gross 
Legal Assistant  
(360) 664-1194  
 

 


